Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Nursing
The Board of Nursing hereby gives notice that on June 19, 2013, an Order was filed on the Petition for Waiver. The Petition for Waiver was filed by Renee Rachelle Williams, on April 20, 2013, seeking a waiver from the renewal fee due April 30, 2013. The Notice was published in Volume 39, No. 85, of the Florida Administrative Register, on May 1, 2013. The Board, at its meeting held on June 6, 2013, voted to deny the Petition for Waiver finding that the board has no authority to waive the provisions of statutes.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Joe R. Baker, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Nursing, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C02, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
